
Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…

Hello Toddler Town Families! 

How Exciting, we are welcoming a new month Again! 

August is going to be full of exciting Summer Fun activities! 

Not only are children  going to have fun learning and enjoying the rest of the summer, but children will 

also be introduced to the school routine and will be enjoying the “First day of school” vibe. 

Most classroom will be starting their 100th day of school Count-UP and when they reach the 100th day, 

they will have a celebration. 

We want to remind everyone that we are still requiring everyone to wear a mask. Teacher, students and 

parents. It Is important that we still follow these guidelines to keep our schools safe and most 

importantly our students. 

Here are some important things to remember:

3rd Watermelon Day

10th -S'mores Day

11th Play in the Sand Day

26th Women's Equality Day

AUGUST 27TH WE WILL BE CLOSED FOR A 

TEACHER IN SERVICE DAY.

31st- Trail Mix Day

Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…



• Please do not forget that due to the 

Pandemic, our center closes promptly at 

5PM. Any time after that, families get 

charged $15 every 10 minutes.

• Don’t forget to fill out the CrisisGo

questionnaire at home, before dropping off 

your child. Teachers are ready to scan and 

re-take temperature. 

• We want to share with Everyone that Toddler 
Town Currently has Open Enrollment.

• Refer a family member or a friend and get $100 off your 
tuition after a full month of attendance.

Please Don’t forget that payments must be 

made on the 1st & 15th of every month. On 

the first you either pay full tuition, or half, if 

you pay only half on the 1st, you have until 

the 15th to pay the other half. Late fees will 

be applied for no payments after the first and 

also to unpaid balances after the 15th . 

We ask that all our families take the time to review our center! Scan 
the code and it will take you directly where you need to go!

Also, a friendly reminder that 

students MUST wear closed toe shoes, 

no sandals or flip flops, safety 

purposes.

Since we are now in summer, Toddler 

Town Teachers will be planning lots of 

fun outdoor activities with the students. 

Please dress your child according to 

the weather and make sure to apply 

sunblock if needed, since we are not 

allowed to apply it ourselves. 



Hello parents, 

Welcome to the month of August! It has been a wonderful time being your child’s teacher and learning about them. Your 

children have been adapting very well to the changes in their school environment. In the month of July, students enjoyed 

learning about Ocean. We will continue to study different habitats. 

In the month of August, I will introduce the children into two different habitats, if possible, “The Savanna” and “The 

rainforest” We will learn about the different animals and plants that live in those habitats and the different types of 

weather. Please if you have any books that relate to those habitats, feel free to share with the class.  

Just a quick reminder to continue bringing your child with a mask. Make sure they have two extra masks in their cubby. 

If you have any questions, don’t be shy and reach out to me! 

Email: (Mrs. Maritza) Maritza@toddlertownevanston.com

Or You can reach me at 847-475-14167 Extension 15, 

Thank you!

Mrs. Maritza

mailto:Maritza@toddlertownevanston.com


Hello parents!!! Unfortunately, July has come to an end. We enjoyed this month learning a lot 

about the Ocean. We learned so much about different types of oceans and its colorful sea animals. We 

wanted to see it up close and personal that we even welcomed our new pet fish!  This upcoming month 

will be fun and full of emotions since we will be saying our goodbyes to our graduates that remained 

with us this month. To help our fellow graduates’ transition into kindergarten, we decided to do a 

KINDERGARTEN UNIT. We will discuss kindergarten schedule, rules, and expectations. Also, halfway the 

month we will also learn about Farm and Zoo Animals. As usual we will have our focus of the week with 

a new letter, number, color, shape of the week and site words. 

If you all have any questions, please don’t hesitate on emailing us either at Carina@toddlertownevanston.com or 

angelica@toddlertownevanston.com or Robert@toddlertownchicago.com

You can also reach us by phone at (847) 475-1467 Ext.14

Thank you!
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Hello parents! AND WELCOME AUGUST! We have reached a new 
month again! Doesn’t time feel like it is flying by? It sure does when 

you make learning FUN! 

Here is how this month looks like:

For the first week of August, we will introduce the study of the body. 
Children will practice naming parts of the body, inside and outside!

For the second week, children will learn about what foods are good to 
maintain a happy and healthy body! In honor of this week, Ms. Jaz and 
I would like to make a healthy and fun picnic by the end of the month! 

We will be asking all parents to contribute if possible. 

For the third week of the month, we will be discussing all the fun 
active activities that help maintain a healthy and happy body! I would 
like to encourage parents to bring in children in workout gear as this 

week will be “Exercise Week”!

Finally for the last week, The Chipmunks’ will do the study of the 
human brain. During this week, children will practice small studies of 

how the brain looks like, how it grows, and functions!

The Chipmunks are excited for all the units August is bringing!

Please, if you have any questions, feel free to contact Me or Ms. Jaz at 
ext 13 or email us at jasmin@toddlertownevanston.com or 

jazmin@toddlertownevanston.com

Thank you, 

Ms. Jasmin

P.S. More information on our class picnic will be going out throughout 
the month!
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847-475-1467
1501 Howard Street

Evanston, IL 60202

Hello Everyone! Welcome to the month of August 2021! During the 

month of July, children had lots of fun talking about summer fun 

activities, the beach, picnic, bubbles, and Farm Animals. 

During the month of August, Children will be Learning about zoo animals 

and worms. When we talk about worms, children will have the worms to 

explore with, get ready to receive pictures of your little one exploring 

and having fun with worms.

On the last week of August, children will be introduced to our school 

theme. When talking about School, children will begin a countdown to 

the 100th day of school. Once we reach the 100TH Day of school, children 

will have a celebration party. 

Students will also be taking their first day of school pictures, so heads up 

because Ms. Norma and Ms. Jessica will let you know when the day will 

be (Pictures are taken by Ms. Norma not a professional photographer). 

Since there’s a lot of new children in our classroom, we will be working a 

lot on routine and classroom rules. Most children must know routine 

and how to follow rules to accomplish what we must accomplish daily in 

our classroom.

School will be closed August 27, 2021

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to e-mail me at 

Norma@toddlertownevanston.com or call us by Phone at 847-475-1467 Ext. 12 or Ext 16.

You can also Reach out to Ms. Jessica at Extension 12 or by email at 

Jessica@toddlertownevanston.com

Thank you all again,

…stay COOL, safe, and please continue practicing social distancing! 

--Ms. Norma, Ms. Vanessa and Ms. Jessica
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